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LEAVENWORTH, Kan. --- A Lansing man who threatened an employee at a DMV has been 
sentenced.  
 
Dennis J. Brockenshire, 62, was at the Leavenworth DMV on the morning of August 9, 2022. 
While there, according to witnesses, Brockenshire became upset and made a verbal threat 
while inside the DMV building. 
 
The DMV, following Brockenshire’s threat, eventually closed the office for the rest of the day.  
 
Leavenworth County Attorney, Todd Thompson said, “We all know how people can get 
frustrated at the DMV, but there’s never a reason to lose your cool.”  
  
On March 24, 2023, Brockenshire pleaded no contest to a disorderly conduct charge after waving his 
right to a trial. Brockenshire was sentenced to 30 days in jail, but the court suspended that sentence and 
granted supervised probation for a period of 12 months 
 


